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Subject: Online Submission

14/04/2021

MR William Fealy

- 27 Karalta CRES
Belrose NSW 2085
will_rulez8 @hotmail.com

RE: DA2021/0212 - 5 Skyline Place FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

With the current version of the plans been 12 stories in height is to high for the forest area as
all other buildings with the exception of the Northern Beaches Hospital (which the area really
needed) are under 4 stores in height, The services that run through Frenches Forest, Belrose
and Davidson area are in-adequate to deal with high density living like this and if this is
approved we are setting are standard for the area with many more projects like this to come
with very little to no improvement to the current community just like the disaster of Warriewood
Valley where thousands of units and houses were built but no extra schools and no major road
improvements and no ability to go back and change things. In short my family and | are
opposed to project of this scale in the Forest area until plans have been submitted for extra
schools, larger police station and extra community park areas within the forest area.



